
News 

 

 



 

Health News 

The childhood flu vaccination programme for 

children in year 1 and 2 will be offered by gp 

practices in the Cornwall area. Gps will be re-

sponsible for inviting children. 







 

 

Monday 19th October at 4:30pm 

 

Come along and find out about what phonics is, why and how we teach it and 

how you can help at home.  

Remember children with good phonics knowledge and skills become confident 

readers and writers.  

Please fill in the slip below to confirm that you are attending.  

We will look forward to seeing you.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Maria Keeley 

EYFS 

Sandy Hill Academy  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I will/will not be attending the Phonics for Parents Meeting. 

Name of Child:___________________________ 
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   Halloween Disco 

   Friday 23rd October 

 
Infants: 5—6.15pm (Please pick up from your child's 

classroom) 

Juniors: 6.30—7.45pm 

 

It is our spookylicious disco tomorrow so come down in either 

your scariest fancy dress or your disco clothes. 

 

Sweets, drinks and some dazzling disco finger lights will all be 

available to buy from our tuck shop. 

Remember to bring some pocket money! 

 

Don’t forget to bring your ticket with a contact telephone number 

written on. 

 

 

We are going to have such a fun time!! 

 

Any help from parents/carers would be very much appreciated. 

 





The following courses are being offered, giving you a chance to support, help and en-

courage your child.  To enable the courses to go ahead we require a minimum of 5 

adults to enrol per course, please help to fulfil this criteria.  

‘Learning Together’ 

For families with pupils in Reception/Year 1 

       Tuesdays 8.30-10.30am 

       3rd November 2015 – 19th January 2016 

Do you think learning should be fun?  Do you want to enjoy literacy and numeracy with 

your child and find out more about what happens in school?  Join us for ‘Learning Togeth-

er’, starting on Tuesday 3rd November in the morning.  To find out more or sign up, pick up 

a flier from the school. 

‘Supporting SATs: English’ 

For parents/carers of pupils in Years 5 and 6 

       Mondays 1-3pm 

       9th, 16th & 23rd November 

Join us for three informal workshops with fun activities, resources and information to help 

you refresh your knowledge in line with the current SAT tests for English – come along to 

find out what it’s all about and ways you can help your child.  To find out more or sign up, 

pick up a flier from the school. 

‘Supporting SATs: Maths’ 

For parents/carers of pupils in Years 5 and 6 

       Mondays 1-3pm 

       25th January, 1st & 8th February 

Join us for three informal workshops with fun activities, resources and information to help 

you refresh your knowledge in line with the current SAT tests for Maths – come along to 

find out what it’s all about and ways you can help your child.  To find out more or sign up, 

pick up a flier from the school. 


